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Important June Dates 
June 5  Mrs. Madera’s Picnic 
June 6  Mrs. Archdeacon’s Picnic 
June 7  Mrs. Archdeacon’s Picnic 
June 8  Mrs. Jarzyna’s Picnic 
June 9  Mrs. Jarzyna’s Picnic 
June 12  Spirit Wear Day 
June 13  Mrs. Murray & Mrs. Cummings  
   Graduation (9:30 a.m.) 
June 14  Mrs. Stecher & Mrs. Granato 
   Graduation (10:00 a.m.) ** 
June 15 & 16  End of Year Class Parties 
June 16  Last Day of School 
 

**Due to unforeseen circumstances, it was necessary 
to make a time change in Mrs. Stecher’s Graduation Time **  

It seems like just yesterday that this school year was beginning and now it’s June, with 
only twelve days left of school.  This has been a return to a more normal school year 
atmosphere, with parents being able to visit classrooms again.  We cannot thank you 
enough for sharing your children with us this year and entrusting us with their care!  

Thank you to each parent, grandparent and extended family member for your dedica-
tion and enthusiasm to your child’s preschool experience and to our school! 

Graduation Ceremonies  
 

On Tuesday, June 13th and Wednesday, June 14th, our fabulous PreK  
students will be graduating from Holy Cross Christian Nursery School!! 

The ceremonies will be held in the church sanctuary.   
Graduation on Tuesday will start at 9:30 a.m.   

Graduation on Wednesday will start at 10:00 a.m.   
PLEASE NOTE the time difference – Tuesday’s ceremony begins at  @ 9:30 a.m.  

and Wednesday’s ceremony begins at 10:00 a.m. 
 

Children should be dropped off at 9:00 a.m. BOTH days.   



FROM THE OFFICE OF MRS. KANE 
 

Keep Practicing This Summer! 

Throughout the school year all our students work on lots of 
skills that will help them be successful in kindergarten.  It’s a 
long summer, and without any reinforcement of these skills, a 

lot can be easily lost! 
 

Especially for our PreK parents, it is important to continue to practice math 
concepts (shapes, counting and sorting), along with recognizing and writing 

letters and numbers. 
 

Have your children do some fun fine motor activities as well – cutting, gluing 
things, coloring and making objects using play doh are all good. 

       LAST CALL FOR 

   Summer Camp Program 

Don’t forget to turn in your registration form for our Summer Camp.  

You can attend for one week or all four.  Come and 

have some fun with us this summer! 

Vacation Bible School for Holy Cross Church is July 10th—14th.  You 

can get a registration form from the office or download it on the 

church’s website at HolyCrossLutheranNJ.com. 

Just a quick reminder to parents to always check your children for ticks.  It’s 
that time of year again, and ticks are everywhere.  Even though our playground is 
sprayed for ticks and other bugs, it’s always a good idea to give them a quick tick 
check when your children come home from school, the park, and the soccer fields! 

PLEASE SPREAD THE WORD……Help Wanted! 
Based on our current enrollment for aftercare next school year, we will be looking for 
a childcare worker, in the afternoon.  If you or someone you know is looking for a part
-time position, for only a couple of hours a day, PLEASE have them contact the school 
732-255-3112. 
 

Interested in becoming a substitute? 
There are opportunities throughout the year for a parent/grandparent of a student to substitute in one of 
our classrooms from time to time.  In addition to an hourly wage, we offer tuition credit of $1 per hour for 
each hour worked up to a maximum credit of 50% of tuition for any given month. If you are interested, 
please contact Mrs. Kane for further details and requirements.  

Happy Father’s 
Day on June 18th 
to all our wonder-

ful Dads and 
Grandfathers!! 

Have a safe, healthy and enjoyable 
summer.  If you are returning in Sep-
tember, we will be in touch via email 
over the summer months and if you 
are “moving on” from Holy Cross after 

June, keep in touch with us…….We will miss you! 


